
 
 

      
                                                      

 
 
20 January 2021 
 
Julie Coldicott 
Permitting Support Advisor 
Environment Agency 
Permitting & Support Centre 
Water Quality Team 
 
 
Dear Julie,  
 
Subject: Consultation on environmental permit application 
 
Application reference: EPR/SB3991RW/A001 
Operator: Mr. John Wedderburn-Maxwell 
Facility: Brewers Farm, Brewers Lane, West Tisted, Alresford, SO24 0HQ 
 
Thank you for consulting us on this permit application.  As a replacement sceptic tank of low 
volume discharging to ground I have no major objections to this application, assuming that 
there will be no impact on groundwater sources in the area.  
 
I would however request that you seek clarification on the distance to main sewer as this is 
not apparent in the application.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Burgess 
 
Jeremy Burgess 
Landscape and Biodiversity Lead (Water) 
South Downs National Park Authority 
Tel: 01730 819292 Mobile: 07866 962679 
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